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Ending the year on a high!
 

Wrapping up for Christmas
Well, just like that, we are almost at the end of term, and a nice big 2-week break awaits us
all!

It has been a busy time over the last few months and we hope everyone has a relaxed and
happy break over the Christmas and New Year period.

We'll be 'wrapping up' for Christmas throughout December. We look forward to seeing you all
in January for an even busier 2025, but, for now, rest awaits! 

 

https://ecsa.scot/2024/12/closed-christmas-new-year
https://ecsa.scot/2024/12/closed-christmas-new-year


Shop now!

Grab your Edinburgh College merch today! 
Edinburgh College Merch now on sale at the Students' Association!

You heard it right, you can now get yourself kitted out in an official Edinburgh College hoodie
for as little as £20. With the option of Navy or Grey and a variety of sizes, we're sure to have
something for you.

Not a hoodie fan, but want a keepsake from the College? Why not bag yourself an exclusive
Edinburgh College teddy bear??? We think they're pretty cute and we can't wait to see what
they get up to once you bring them home (tag us on insta @ecsaonline) - those cheeky bears
love to get up to mischief!

All purchases are made online and can be collected on a campus of your choice (no home
delivery available at this time, but keep your eyes peeled in the New Year!).

Keep warm and look fresh with Edinburgh College merch - buy now and collect on campus
when we start back for 2025!

 

Sustainable Christmas
It is a privilege to be able to give & receive gifts and enjoy yummy food at this time of year, but
it can also a time when a lot of things go to waste. Fear not! The Students' Associaiton is here
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Sustainable Christmas Guide

Check out our photos

with helpful tips and guides to help steer you through the festive season, helping the planet
(and your pennies) as we go!  

 

Looking back on our year so far
We're winding down for a well earned break here at the Students' Association and we have
been taking some time to reflect on how much we have done over the last 6 months. 

Our team of 3 full-time staff, 3 full-time elected Officers, 2 student-staff, and our amazing
volunteers simply haven't stopped doing stuff all year! From training and planning, to events
and activities, from moving office, to sharing free food on every campus every week, we've
got a lot to be proud of!

So, why not take 5mins and flick through our photo album of the first half of the 2024-25
academic year?! Enjoy!
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